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23 August 2023 

 

Andrew Barkla joins IDP’s Board of Directors 

 

The Board of IDP Education (ASX: IEL) is pleased to announce that it has appointed Andrew Barkla 

to the IDP Board as a Non-Executive Director.  

After stepping down as CEO and Managing Director of the Company in September 2022, Mr Barkla 

has continued with the Company in an advisory capacity and will now join the IDP Board with effect 

from 12 September 2023. Mr Barkla will stand for election at the Company’s Annual General Meeting 

on 17 October 2023. 

Peter Polson, IDP Chairman, said “We are delighted to have Andrew join the IDP Board as a Non-

Executive Director. Last year, when we announced that Andrew was stepping down as CEO and MD, 

we also indicated our intention that he would re-join the Board as a Non-Executive Director. Andrew 

has a strong background in technology and a deep understanding of IDP and the markets in which it 

operates. Andrew’s skills and experience will contribute to the ongoing development of the Company.”  

 

Investors & Analysts:  
 
Craig Mackey – IDP Education Limited 
craig.mackey@idp.com  
+61 9612 4400  
 
Media contacts: 
 
Rhys Ryan   
Porter Novelli  
+61 4 2722 7719 
 

mailto:craig.mackey@idp.com

